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3 February 2006

Duane Alexander, M.D.

Director

National Institute of Child Health

and Human Development (NICHD)

Bld 31, Rm 2A03

Bethesda, MD 20892

Dear Dr. Alexander,

Please find enclosed a copy of my letter to DHHS Secretary Michael O. Leavitt that is in response to your letter of 10 January 2006 and prior correspondence with yourself and Dr. Zerhouni. This letter is self-explanatory.  Also, my recent communication with Dr. Zerhouni concerning my letter to DHHS Secretary Michael O. Leavitt is enclosed.

I am enclosing a reprint "Prevention Or Therapy And The Politics of Trust" that describes the cultural complexities involved in changing violent cultures to peaceful cultures and the essential conditions of culture that are needed to support mothers being nurturing mothers. A distribution of this article to the various NIH Institute Directors concerned with the health of infant and children and the future of human societies has been requested. 

I regret that you have chosen the path of obstructionism in furthering the health of infants and children and of society.

Sincerely,

James W. Prescott, Ph.D.

Director

